
 

 

 

M E M O R A N D U M 
 

Date: June 16, 2025 
To: Deadwood City Commission 
From: Justin Lux, Parking & Transportation Director 
Re: Permission to purchase Brandon Industries sign poles for side streets 

 

 

 
On May 5, 2025, the Parking & Transportation Department previously requested and 
received permission from the Deadwood City Commission to purchase sign poles for 
the side street area from Brandon Industries at a cost not to exceed $4,216.00. The 
side streets include the paid areas of Sherman Street, Deadwood Street, Lee Street, 
and Seiver Street. This is an effort to bring uniformity to the aesthetics across the city 
and cover potentially dangerous edges on existing sign poles.  
 
Several items, including trim and frames, were not on the original quote from Brandon 
Industries. For all the parts necessary to appropriately complete the project, the 
updated cost is $6,835.00, $2,619.00 more than the original quote 

 
Recommended motion 

Move to allow staff to purchase sign poles for the side street area from Brandon 
Industries for a cost not to exceed $6,835.00, $2,619.00 more than the original quote. 

City of Deadwood 
Parking and Transportation 
108 Sherman Street 
Deadwood, SD 57732 

Justin Lux 
Director 
(605) 578-2082 or 
justin@cityofdeadwood.com 
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